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North Kent
Mathematics Network

Preparing for the New Mathematics A
Levels — Use of Technology

At this meeting:

The new 2017 A-level specifies that ‘the use of technology should permeate the
study of A-level mathematics’. In this network meeting, we will be looking at what
impact this might have in your own classroom. We will be looking at opportunities
to embed the use of Graphical Calculators, dynamic geometry and curve sketching
software into the teaching of A level. Please do feel free to bring along any
examples of any favourite technology based activities that you know work well in
your own classroom.

Graphical calculators will be provided for teachers to borrow.

The materials for the session and other useful resources will be provided at the end
on memory sticks, so please let Jo Randhawa know if you plan to attend so we can
provide enough for everyone.

This session is free thanks to funding from the FMSP. Light refreshments will be
provided.

The North Kent Mathematics Teacher Network is an FMSP-funded project allowing
teachers of maths to meet, to collaborate and to share professional development.
We meet termly and the programme is a mixture of informal sessions and speaker-
led training events.



